
Facebook report October/November 2020 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access cards and boat reservations. This is filtered out of this report. 

 

On Oct 21st a resident reported a big ant pile in the dog park. Servello sprayed 

On 22nd a resident requested landscaping maintenance behind Brackenfern around the pond. CDD 
notified Servello. 

On Oct 23rd a resident had a concern on the play area on Red Lantern. CDD redirected issue to Ashley 
Park representative. 

On Oct 27th a resident reported a big branch in front of their house on Catbrier. CDD removed branch. 

On Oct 29th a resident requested an adjusted time for the 20ft pontoon. CDD complied. 

On Oct 28th a resident requested small divots in the sidewalk to be filled in on Bluestem. CDD Repaired. 

On Nov 2nd a resident inquired about the pond between Feathergrass and Middlebrook. CDD answered. 

 

 

 

 

End of report. 




